Hornell Broadcasting Corporation

Telephone 1420

HORNELL, NEW YORK

1480
On Tour Dial

November 18, 1953

Mr. S. R. Morss
Re—HeNO5—
Bradford, Mass,

Dear Mr, Morss:

This will verify your reception report of our station
WLEA at 2:02 AM to 2:10:30 AM, November 15, 1953.

Your listing of program material coincides with our
program schedule and we are very pleased to hear
(.\ from You.

Yours very truly,

Hornell Broadcasting Corp.

Richard Cook
RC:reg Chief Engineer

THE HORNELL STATION MUTUAL NET WORK



